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Tuesday, 20th February 2024  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

We have received an email from Janice Price the County Commissioner for Girl Guiding in Birmingham today who 

has informed us about World Thinking Day on Thursday 22nd February 2024. 

This is one of the special events within the Girl Guiding year which takes place every year on the 22nd of February 

(usually during half term). World Thinking Day is when Rangers, Guides, Brownies and Rainbows everywhere 

remember each other and their commitment to Girl Guiding and Scouting, international friendship and 

understanding. It was first celebrated in 1927 and the date chosen marks the joint birthday of the Founder and the 

World Chief Guide, Lord and Lady Baden-Powell.  

In recognition of this special day, if your child is a Ranger, Guide, Brownie or Rainbow they are permitted to wear 

their Girlguiding or Scouting uniform to school on the 22nd of February, if they wish to.   We look forward to seeing 

them in their smart uniforms and hearing about their organisation, the promise that they have made, what they do 

and how they can help others in their community and around the world. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Keating 

Mrs C Keating 

Deputy Headteacher 


